John said that he and Henry just returned from the Indiana State Conference and are looking forward to the Ohio State Conference on July 28th through 30th. He encouraged everyone to attend. John also reminded everyone that on July 27th (7/27) all members of AA are encouraged to make a donation of \$7.27 to General Service in New York. John, Henry and Jim S. are in the process of visiting all the District meetings and showing John's PowerPoint presentation of what went on at the General Service Conference. John gave a detailed report of his trip at the last Assembly and anyone who would like a copy of his presentation can ask John. Please simply email him at delegate@area55aa.org.

Respectfully submitted, John C., Delegate